Club Captain: The Board approved the nomination (from Club
Captain George Wessherg) of Michael Kane to be Assistant Club
Captain and eventual Club Captain for 2009. Wessberg volunteered to
remain as Club Captain with the understanding that Mike Kane will
replace him within 30 days of the date he secures full-time employ-
ment. The Board approved Stew Kawakami as Chair of the Canoe
Racing Subcommittee. He was recruited by Mike Kane for this position.



